
 

 

Congratulations to every 

Auxiliary who received their 
special membership pins at 
the fall meeting.  There are 
plenty of pins to give out, so 
help me get thes to you and 
increase  by ASKING, people 
to join. 
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How are you recruiting, most people today do not have time for small talk, ask for 

their phone number, then you can text them the QR code, ask for emails so you 

can send membership applications.  Many people especially younger members are 

more technology savvy and would rather use technology to communicate.  Where 

do you find the QR code? Its in MALTA under membership for a clear copy. 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBER -  INVITE  INVEST  INCLUDE MEMBERS 

SWAP Idea. An Auxiliary member went into Office Max for 

some flyers to be made for fundraising event. Standing 

next to her a gentleman asked what the copies were for, 

then she explained about the VFW and the upcoming 

fundraiser. She then asked him if he had served, he stated  

he was not a veteran, so she proceeded to ask if he had a 

relative who served during wartime, and he could join 

under them. She got his phone number and gave her 

personal business card.              

Thank you, Jeanne Laurine, 

 

 

 

Make sure you 
are wearing your 
pin to show and 

tell everyone 
how you 

received it. 


